
Date: 23 - 03 - 2023

To Whom It May Concern
This is to certify that  Sameer, has worked as a Curriculum Engineer Intern at BASTA from August 1st, 2022
to February 28th, 2023. During their tenure with us, Sameer has contributed significantly to our organization.

As a Curriculum Engineer Intern, Sameer  was responsible for supporting the development of our educational
materials and courses. Their primary duties included creating and editing curriculum content, assisting with
course development, and conducting quality assurance reviews of existing content.

Sameer was able to quickly learn our systems and processes and provided invaluable support to the team. They
demonstrated excellent communication and problem-solving skills, and were always willing to go above and
beyond their assigned duties to ensure the success of the project

We were very impressed with Sameer's performance during their time with us and would strongly recommend
them for future opportunities. They have proven to be a valuable member of our team, and we wish them all
the best in their future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ajeet Kumar Shukla
Director & Chief Marketing Officer


